
Taste  of  Tahoe  moves  to
Murphy’s Irish Pub

Murphy’s Irish Pub on Emerald Bay Road in South
Lake Tahoe is this week’s featured restaurant
for Taste of Tahoe.

Taste of Tahoe is the a tasty way to raise money for the South
Shore’s  Relay  for  Life.  The  Relay  raises  money  for  the
American Cancer Society. The event in the first weekend of
August at Kahle Community Park in Stateline.

Murphy’s Irish Pub will donate a portion of its proceeds now
through June 19 to the local Relay for Life.
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